

**Center for Interscholastic Athletics  
Section One, Inc.**



**Executive Committee Meeting**

November 20, 2020

**(A)** Action

**(D)** Discussion

**(I)** Information

**I. Call Meeting to Order**

**II. Approval of the Agenda**

**(A)** Consider approval of the agenda

**III. NYSPHSAA / Section One Report:**

**(I)** NYSPHSAA Officers & Executive Director's Meeting – *Monday, November 16<sup>th</sup>*

- NYSPHSAA revised start date for winter **high risk** sports
- Updated Return to Interscholastic Athletics Document

**(I)** Update from NYSPHSAA COVID-19 Task Force Meeting – *Tuesday, November 17<sup>th</sup>*

**(I)** NYSPHSAA News Release – High Risk Sports delayed until January 4<sup>th</sup>, pending authorization

**(I)** Athletic Council and Conference Presidents – *Tuesday, November 17<sup>th</sup>*

- Review of data collected regarding low/moderate risk sports and modified

**IV. General Action/Discussion/Information Items (Proposals)**

**(A)** Consider adopting a start date for low/moderate risk HS winter sports

- Skiing, Bowling, Fencing, Gymnastics, Boys Swimming, Indoor Track & Field

**(D)** Consideration of delaying the modified sports winter start date to January 4<sup>th</sup>

*Modified Committee*

**(D)** Consideration of **Richard Calkins** as a Southern Westchester Superintendent representative

**V. Sport Action/Discussion Items (Proposals): N/A**

**VI. Old Business**

**VII. New Business**

**VIII. Adjournment**

***Next Meeting  
TBD  
10:00am***